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REPUBLIC OF THE PHILIPPINES 
DEPARTMENT OF BUDGET AND MANAGEMENT 
BONCODIN HALL, GEN. SOLANO ST., SAN MIGUEL, MANILA 

I  CORPORATE CIRCULAR LETTER I No. 2017-1 

January 12, 2017 

FOR 
	

Heads of Government-Owned or Controlled Corporations (GOCCs), 
Including Government Financial Institutions (GFIs), Corporate 
Finance Officers, Budget Officers and All Others Concerned 

SUBJECT : 	Budget Forum on the FY 2018 Budget Preparation 

	

1.0 	The Department of Budget and Management shall conduct a forum on the FY 2018 
Budget Preparation for GOCCs/GFIs on January 20, 2017, 8:00 A.M. to 1:00 P.M. at 
the Philippine International Convention Center, Pasay City. 

	

2.0 	Each GOCC is requested to send (3) representatives, preferably those involved in 
the preparation and the execution of the GOCC budgets, as follows: 

Vice President or Deputy Director for Finance; 

Head of Corporate Finance or Budget Department; and 

Head of the Corporate Planning Department. 

	

3.0 	Copies of the FY 2018 Budget Call which prescribes the guidelines for the 
preparation of the FY 2018 budget proposal shall be provided at the forum. Said 
document has been earlier posted at the DBM website to enable GOCCs to prepare 
issues/concerns relative thereto which may be rajsed for clarification during the 
forum. 

	

4.0 	For the guidance of all concerned. 

r 
BENJAMIN E. DIOKNO 

(Vi 	Secretary 14,i  

Department of Budget 
and Management 
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